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DOC20/507820 
 
Jim Betts  
Planning Secretary 
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 
 
Attn: Shiraz Ahmed  
 
6 August 2020 
 
Dear Mr Ahmed 
 
Inner Sydney High School and SSD 7610: Submission of the revised 
Construction Traffic & Pedestrian Management Plan (CTPMP) in accordance 
with A17 
 
I refer to Inner Sydney High School (SSD 7610) approved on the 28th of February 
2018. 
 

• B58 - Construction Traffic & Pedestrian Management Plan (CTPMP) Rev 4 dated 
07/07/2020 

In accordance with condition A17 the Department of Education – School Infrastructure 
is submitting the attached revised document CTPMP for B58, as recommended in the 
Independent Environmental Audit, to the Planning Secretary for information. 

Should you wish to discuss further, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Gareth James 
Project Director 
School Infrastructure NSW      


